
From: Dana Schreiber   
Sent: July 23, 2018 3:37 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Grampa's seating 
 
Please consider the fall out to the neighbors of this little back yard neighborhood of adding 
outdoor seating at 30 people, with probable music to follow… into the late night… We like to 
sleep and have peace and quiet as much as anyone.. Gil ‘s customers already take up our 
valuable parking space by offering businesses with no parking at places that go well into the 
evening… Things have developed quite a bit  recently… all we want is to stabilize this crazy 
development so that we can maintain the quality of life we have…We have had our share… He 
doesn’t live here and doesn’t care about the fallout … we do.  Thanks for your consideration 
Dana Schreiber 
 


